

ISSN 1014-7098 No. 14 November 1994

## UNITED NATIONS DEPARTMENT FOR DEVELOPMENT SUPPORT AND MANAGEMENT SERVICES

## UNITED NATIONS GROUP OF EXPERTS ON GEOGRAPHICAL NAMES



## **CONTENTS**

	Page
Message from the Chairman	i
Report of the United Nations Group of Experts on Geographical Names on the work of its seventeenth	1

## MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIRMAN

22 November 1994

(excerpt)

Dear Ms. Labonne,

Thank you very much for the copy of the latest UNGEGN Newsletter which I have received.

As you recall, it was decided at the UNGEGN session in June that, with a view to ensuring continued progress of the working groups, the convenor of these groups would submit to the Secretariat for inclusion in the UNGEGN Newsletter:

- (a) the names of the convenor and members of each working group;
- (b) the terms of reference of each working group;
- (c) a programme of intended activities to be accomplished until the next session of the UNGEGN.

I appreciate the continued opportunity for cooperation with you and look forward to seeing you again.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Peter E. Raper